
 

Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

20 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

May 20, 2015 
 
Chairman Andy Fiske called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present: Alan Greenberg - Vice Chairman, Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 
 
Location – Board of Health Office– 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 
 

Scholarships – The Board received 3 scholarship applications.  Two of the three applications 
were from Alan’s daughters and because of the personal relationship; Alan recused himself from 
all discussions. Upon discussion between Andy & Tom, it was decided that the $1,500.00 
scholarship money, which was made available by Republic Services (Mendon’s Trash/Recycle 
company) would be awarded equally amongst the applicants, as all applicants submitted very 
impressive applications. Andy stepped down as Chairman and made a motion to award three 
$500.00 scholarships to those who had applied.  Tom seconds the motion. Both members agreed.  
Motion carried.   
 

71 Hartford Avenue West – The Board received an application for a beaver permit.  Tom made 
a motion to approve the permit.  Alan seconds the motion.  Both members agreed.  Motion 
carried.   
 
The Board received applications for Temporary Food Permits for an event at the Twin Drive-In 
on Milford Street.  Upon review of the application, the Board questioned the information 
provided. In addition, the application was not submitted 30 days prior to the event, which is 
required by the Board.  The Board signed the permits with strict instructions to Missy to not 
release the permit until the application documents the proper information. The Board discussed 
having the owners of the drive-in attend the next meeting to discuss the process with them. 
Further discussion will determine course of action. 
 
Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Alan seconds the motion.  Both members agreed.  
Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Approved September 16, 2015 


